
St Oswald’s Secondary 

 

  

Introducing our new SCHOOL APP! 

 

With our school app, you can quickly and easily receive 

messages, notifications and alerts directly to your phone or tablet. 

It’s the ideal way for parents and carers to find out information 

about events, term dates, school news and more.  

 

It can be downloaded free from both  

Apple and Android app stores. 

 

A school app is a must in the 21st Century, with smartphones being 

the most effective method of communication in all areas of life, 

including schools. Using the app can improve parental 

engagement and help us get your feedback. 

 

 In your smartphone app store:  

 
              Search Piota Schools     Enter St Oswald’s Secondary           You are all set! 

Set up push notifications to receive alerts when new information is 

added. 

 

The days of unread emails, missed phone calls and lost 

newsletters will become a thing of the past! 


